WITHDRAWAL OF DRAFT OF COMPANIES (DEMATERIALIZATION OF
CERTIFICATES) RULES, 2011

NOTIFICATION NO. 17/143/2011-CL.V, DATED 28-10-2011

The Ministry of Corporate Affairs was considering the proposal to issue Companies
(Dematerialization of Certificates) Rules, 2011 and comments /Recommendations were
invited by the Ministry latest by 30th June, 2011 vide letter of even number dated 6-6-
2011.

The matter was examined by this Ministry in consultation of Law Ministry and it has

been decided to withdraw draft of Dematerialization of Certificates Rules, 2011.



